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Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 

 

Re: Spelling Frame (spellingframe.co.uk) 

We are pleased to invite Year 2 children to a website called Spelling Frame which supports 

spellings. 

Pupils have now received a log in and an example of how to navigate the site has been 

shared with the children.  The details have been stuck into your child’s homework book. 

There are several games they can play as many times as they wish as well as an opportunity 

to be tested on line to see how well they have secured a particular spelling rule. 

Background 

Spelling Frame is a website that supports children with spellings from the National 

Curriculum for Years 2 to 6. All of the statutory and example words are broken down into 

the same ‘spelling rules’ that the children are taught in school. Children can log in and 

choose a spelling rule to practise. When the children practise a spelling rule, each word is 

read aloud and provided within a sentence for context.  

How it works 

Children can choose to practise a set of words, take a test or play a game with those 

words. If they choose to practise they will see the word broken down into syllables and will 

then be given a series of activities to help them to memorise the spelling. The activities 

develop increasing independence. If the child then spells the word correctly, they move on 

to the next word. If they make a mistake, they repeat the process to help them to learn the 

word.  

When a child completes the online test, they receive instant feedback. If they make a 

mistake, they are shown the correct spelling and given a series of activities to help them to 

remember it. Children can attempt the test as many times as they wish to improve their 
score.  

Pupils must complete the spelling test before Monday morning as per other homework. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs D Kaur and Mrs Nahid 

Year 2 Teachers 
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